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Comments: Please do NOT categorize class 1 eBikes as motorized.  Many eBikes has been helpful to many

Americans who has not been able to go out or limited due to their health biking in the past and the eBikes has

been helping keeping them in shape.  In addition, many class 1 eBikes are used by many other Americans to

enjoy nature.  It's the wave of the future.

 

I do not believe that Class 1 eMTBs require a new class under MVUM. I strongly urge the USFS to manage

Class 1 e-bikes as a new non-motorized user group, to avoid jeopardizing existing non-motorized trail status

designations.

 

Thank you for hearing me.

Michael Benipayo 


